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School Routines 

You are most welcome in the classroom from 8:45am to 8.55am to 

share good news or discuss work undertaken the previous day with 

your child.  

 

At playtimes the children are supervised in the playground by 

members of staff at the morning and afternoon break and at 

lunchtimes by the mid-day supervisors.   

 

The playground markings and special playtime equipment encourage  

the children to play games and the quiet area provides seating for 

children who wish to play quieter games or talk.  When the weather is 

fine the children are also able to play on the grass. Outside play for 

Foundation Stage children is an important part of their planned 

curriculum and takes place every day.                                  

 

All staff hold first aid certificates and can help children who are 

unwell or hurt.  If we have any concerns about your child we will 

contact you.  

 

Please ensure your child is collected on time.  If you are unavoidably 

delayed, please telephone the school so that we can reassure your 

child.   

 

Supervision: children are supervised throughout the day and we ask 

that a child who has to leave school during the day is collected by an 

adult. Adults should report to the office first where a member of 

staff will collect your child. 
 

The School is organised into the following classes 
 

Reception and Y1                          ‘Penguins’ 

Y1 and Y2                                ‘Robins’ 

              Y3 and Y4                                  ‘Owls’ 

              Y5 and Y6                                  ‘Eagles’ 

 


